SUBJECT:

SOURCE:

COMMENT:

COUNCIL AGENDA: September 17, 2013

CONSIDERATION OF PROHIBITING CITY COUNCIL MEMBER
ATTENDANCE AT MEETINGS OF THE CHARTER REVIEW
COMMITTEE

City Manager

City Council Member Hamilton requested, and the City Council approved,
the consideration of prohibiting City Council Member attendance at
meetings of the Charter Review Committee. As an advisory body to the
Council, meetings of the City’s Charter Review Committee are subject to
the Brown Act, and therefore open to the general public to attend.
However, the Council may consider rules of conduct for its members,
though the enforcement of such a rule in this instance may be difficult to
enforce given the Brown Act allowances.

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council consider prohibiting City Council

Member attendance at meetings of the Charter Review
Committee.

ATTACHMENT: None
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